
 

 

Knighton Heath Golf Club 
 

 NOTICE TO MEMBERS 

 

Global Coronavirus Outbreak. 

After due consideration, we will continue to open and will be operating a ‘business as usual’ 
policy, like many other local businesses such as supermarkets, schools and libraries. 

We are keen to update and assure all our members and visitors, that Knighton Heath Golf 
Club are working within the government standards.  

Our Housekeeping team continue to thoroughly clean our entire premises, on a daily basis, 
to our normal high standard.  

At this stage of the epidemic, our priority, in line with government guidance, is also to 
encourage and try to improve hand hygiene.  

With this in mind, we will continue as we have always done, to supply antibacterial soap in 
all washroom areas.  

We encourage our members and visitors to please thoroughly wash their hands.  

We have also now placed Hand Sanitisers Dispensers in key areas around the club, please 
use. 

For the time being we advise everyone to refrain from shaking hands with anyone.  

We also ask that you heed government and health professional’s advice, concerning your 
health.  

Please ensure to take common sense precautions that would be expected with any kind of 
contagious illness, which may include staying at home to restrict the spread.  

We would ask that If you have recently returned from any trips abroad or within the UK that 
you also take reasonable precautions in reference to attending our premises. 

We will continue to monitor developments and keep you updated as we receive more 
guidance from government sources. 

We will as most businesses do, continue to operate through this challenging situation and 
thank you for your understanding and support 

 

 
Reunert Bauser 
General Manager 
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